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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 8:27 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Clean up bill for FPL

Please place the following email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20170007-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

From: Roman Scharf [mailto:romans@digitalexp.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 1:54 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Clean up bill for FPL 
 
Really?  FPL screws up and we have to pay for it?  If I mess up my property I will be contacted by my HOA and 
be directed to clean up my property.   What do you think would be their response if I asked them to assess 
everyone else in my development to pay for some company to clean up my property? 
 
Doesn’t that logic work for FPL?   Or, are we all just a bunch of “useless idiots”.   FPL request sounds like a 
another public be screwed scenario. 
 
 
Roman Scharf, 
 
 




